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From: Cyndi Sharkey

To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Bulk Waste Change
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 6:39:41 PM

From: Jeff and Jana Standiford <jeffandjanas@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 4:21 PM

To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>

Subject: Bulk Waste Change

While | understand why the dumpsters might alleviate the messiness of some neighborhoods
during the bulk pick-up timeframe, I'm not sure I'm willing to be the one to request the
dumpster and therefore be responsible if someone drives by and puts something in the
dumpster that is not allowed. Who wants to open themselves up to that??

Salt Lake County puts dumpsters every few houses each spring and fall. At least that way no
one person is liable for hazardous material that someone decides to put in the dumpster. And
the people that everyone is complaining about leaving their items out for too long or not
during the right times will be those that put things in that are not acceptable.

Even those programs have problems. If you aren't home right when they arrive, your
neighbor can fill the whole thing up and you are out of luck.

Unfortunately I'm not sure | have a better idea, but | don't think the proposed plan is the best
it can be. Again, my main concern is that | don't want to be held responsible for what others
may put in the dumpster if | request one.

Thanks for your time.
Jana Standiford
881 E Park Hurst Ln

Sandy, UT 84094

Sent from Qutlook
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